Subject: Blackhand Studios announcement
Posted by Crimson on Mon, 09 Aug 2004 20:28:05 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

To the Renegade community:

Blackhand Studios informs you that Silent_Kane is no longer a member of this organization.
Things you've been seeing for the last few weeks probably explain the reasoning.

The code that he produced while a member of BHS will be rewritten new ("clean roomed") by
remaining members, as we compensated him for his work (and more that he never completed).

He has been intentionally delaying work on CP1 for several weeks now and we can no longer
allow it to continue. The remaining members have the knowledge necessary to complete this and
other projects we have down the line.

We apologize for the senseless bickering you've had to withess and we hope that you understand
that BHS is here for you the community and as such, we intend to release everything we can as
"open source" for everyone.

Thanks for your understanding.
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